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From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
To: Adelina Bellisario
Subject: FW: [External] Block 27 Development Plan - Item 2 at May 7, 2024 Public Meeting
Date: May-13-24 8:51:27 AM

From: Maryann Munholland  
Sent: Saturday, May 11, 2024 7:32 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca; Marilyn Iafrate <Marilyn.Iafrate@vaughan.ca>
Cc: Cliff Nordal 
Subject: [External] Block 27 Development Plan - Item 2 at May 7, 2024 Public Meeting

Hello,

Please ensure that I am kept apprised of all further
communications/developments and plans for Block 27.  I live on the south
side of Teston on Ashton Drive (  Ashton Drive, ).

Marilyn, current plans for Block 27 as shown on May 7, do not include a
signalled entrance into Block 27 at the location where it is proposed to
have exclusive entrance into the Teston Road Development Plan proposed
on the south side of Teston between Jane and Cranston Park.  Wondering
if this will be entertained OR will it remain a signalled entrance for the
south side of Teston only?

.....and I know that this next comment references a very future possibility,
but the few residents that were present on Tuesday night have mounting
concerns of escalating traffic flow on Ashton as a thru-fare between Jane &
Teston.  It wouldn't seem that the current street, as it exists, could handle
a higher traffic flow like Cranston Park, Drummond or Melville etc.  I know
that you are working hard to ensure neighbourhood safety as the north
part of Maple evolves and we (and I personally) appreciate that.  It's way
too early to talk about traffic mitigating options, but I hope you and the
city planners have this in mind as we progress.

Thanks in advance,

--
Maryann Munholland

mailto:Clerks@vaughan.ca
mailto:Adelina.Bellisario@vaughan.ca
bellisaa
CW(PM)




